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Dear Readers, 

It gives us immense pleasure to bring the current monthly issue of e-Newsletter, e-Palaash‟ for 

October  2022  which is an exclusive issue highlighting multifaceted aspects of the ICFAI 

University.  

This issue has been a compilation of many interesting events which will depict how ICFAI 

University is associated with industry, society, economy, values, and ethics. This issue also has 

brought you a new flavor that is added through information related to the workshops, achievements, 

cultural events, interactive academic sessions, webinars, etc.  

We are delighted to inform you that ICFAI University Jharkhand holds a discussion on ‘Career 

opportunities for legal professionals in PSUs’. Panelists included Legal Advisors / Legal Managers 

from reputed PSUs like NHPC, Coal India, Power Grid Corporation, ONGC and Oil India 

It is a matter of great pride to see the active participation of our students in the Corporate Talk 

organized on the topic - "Corporate Readiness for 2023: Tips for the Freshers''. The Speaker of the 

session was Mr. Anurag Kirti-Region Lead, East and West, Global Campus hiring, Wipro. Our 

university also holds a very knowledgeable guest lecture on "Legal and Regulatory Framework on 

GST Filing and Adjudication Mechanism” for all the university students " by Shri Amit Kumar 

Sinha & Shri Vijay Kumar, Superintendent, Central GST & Central Excise, Ranchi 

We are happy to congratulate our scholar, Mr. Goverdhan K Shetty for being eligible for the 

award of Ph.D. degree. 

As a part of the Skill Entrepreneurship Program, BOSCH conducted Module 2 of the Skill 

Entrepreneurship Program (PRIDE) in association with ICFAI University Jharkhand. We are 

very happy to share with you all as a part of outreach initiatives, our University donated 

computers and gifts to rural kids of Simaliya Village under “VIDYADAAN” initiative. The kids 

participated in the tribal dance program at our University. We also celebrated the ‘Swakshta 

Pakhwaraby’ in which the cleanliness drive in the nearby village was organized wherein our students 

and faculty participated enthusiastically. 

We also thank the different reputed companies who provided guidance to our students for their bright 

futures and career and all the eminent guests, who have joined us in providing internship 

opportunities to enhance their skills in practical aspects.  

Happy Reading!!! 

 

 

 
  

Student Editor’s 

Ms. Anukriti 
Kumari-  
BBA -V 

 

Mr.ManishKumar 
Mahato 

BBLLB –III 
 

Ms. Neha Priya 
MBA –III 

 


